
        

  December 2022 

Seasons Greetings! 

 

With the holiday season now fully upon us your ESSA Board of 

Directors would like to extend our sincere best wishes to you and your 

families for safe and healthy Holidays, Christmas, and a Happy New 

Year! 

 

It is also the time when we take pause to reflect on the memories of the 

past year. It was another chapter for our league in 2022, a second year in 

our new home where we welcomed many new friends and so many 

cherished old ones.  

 

Thanks to each and everyone one of you for taking the time to participate 

and contribute to a successful season. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you in on the fields next spring.  

 

Diane De Souza    Gregg (Mac) Macaulay  

Mike Peterson     Manny Maier 

Jan Macaulay     Rick Parkhurst 

Bettina Samson     Terry Jackson 

Nick Hnatiuk      Vince Pileggi 

Warren Wiles     Joe Parisani 

George Cushing    Eric Burton 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


